
St Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal  2023 
 

Can you help St Vincent de Paul spread Christmas hope this year by 
donating items for our family Christmas Hampers?  

 
Hampers are for individuals and families in the local area of: 

Warragamba, Luddenham, Bringelly, Greendale, Silverdale, Wallacia & Mulgoa 
 

The table below shows some suggestions (not an exhaustive lists) for items you might like 
to include to help us create some useful, delicious and attractive family hampers 

 
Christmas Cake/Pudding Tins of Shoulder Ham  Christmas Plates/Napkins 

Christmas Decorations  Long life Milk/Cream Soft Drinks 
Jam/Honey Vegemite Hot Chocolate/Milo 

Jellies Cordial Tea & Coffee 

Sweet & Savoury Biscuits Gravox/Gravies Tin Vegetables 
Long Life Fruit Juice Salsa Lollies/Sweets 

Breakfast Cereals Dips/Cheese Soups 
 
NB. There are a few items we normally ask for but at the moment we are well stocked 
 and need the other items more urgently ( So NO  Chips, Tin Fruits, Pasta/Rice please)  
 
Notes on Hampers 

1. Kindly ensure all food Items are well short of the expiry date 
2. We are unable to accept and distribute food items containing nuts 
3. Any excess food to requirements is stored in our storeroom for use during 

emergency visits to families in this region, during 2024. 
 

 
Monday 11th December is the deadline for dropping off donations to your school. 
The donations will be packed on Friday 15th. December for distribution by our small band 
of volunteers on 15th.& 16th. 
 
Some of the hampers will come back to needy families in your own school community as 
anonymously identified to SVDP by school principals. 
 
 
Thanks in advance for your help with this appeal and those of the past. 
 
Vinnies 


